
     

 

Tikokino Primary School Newsletter 

Dear Parents, Caregivers & Friends,     
 

We are really proud of all our Interschool Swimming 
Team who competed in the CHB Swimming Sports on 
Friday. Achievements of note are below. 
 

Harriet Shewan:    
2nd Place Year 3 & 4 Girls Breaststroke  
4th Place Year 4 Girls Freestyle 
5th Place Year 3 & 4 Girls Backstroke 
Louie Kroot:           
4th Place Year 4 Boys Freestyle 
Dalby Mouat:          
4th Place Year 3 & 4 Boys Breaststroke 
Tilda Worsnop:      
6th Place Year 5 Girls Freestyle 
Arlo Wilkinson:       
2nd Place Year 6 Boys Freestyle 
2nd Place Year 5 & 6 Boys Backstroke 
Sid Trotter: 
3rd Place Year 6 Boys Freestyle  
Monte Foote: 
6th Place Year 5 & 6 Boys Backstroke 
Wallace Natusch:   
1st Place Year 7 Boys Freestyle  
4th place Open Boys Butterfly 
Year 4 & 6 Boys Relay (Sid, Hunter, Monte & 
Arlo) 1st Place 
 

Year 4 & 6 Girls Relay (Hailey, Amelie, Tilda & 
Harriet) 5th Place 
Year 7 & 8 Boys Relay (Jayden, William, Arlo & 
Wallace) 3rd Place 
Year 7 & 8 Girls Relay (Maggie T, Maggie J, Mila & 
Indie) 4th Place 
Tikokino School: 5th Place out of 16 schools. 
 

Congratulations to our first ever Motocross Team 
of Freyja Pattison, Hunter Turfrey, Dalby Mouat 
and William Gray who achieved 4th Place out of 59 
schools over the weekend. This is a fantastic result by 
our young riders. 
 

The countdown to the Te Mata Peak Trail Blazer is 
on. We have paid the entry fee for all participants, so 
hopefully we have no one needing to 
withdraw. Please check the emailed sheet that all 
participants are entered into the correct event and 
let me know ASAP if there is a mistake. There is a 
Health and Safety Waiver Document in the office 
which must be signed by an adult from every family 
who has entered. Please come in as soon as you can 
and do this. 
 

Our annual Easter Raffle is a great way to make a few 
dollars for the Home and School. If everyone donates 
something small, and also sells a sheet of tickets, it 
will be a real success. Thank you in advance for this. 
 

Please remember that there is a CHB Teacher Only 
Day for CHB Schools next Friday. Staff look 
forward to working with other schools unpacking the 
new NZ Maths Curriculum and looking at how we can 
further improve our maths programme. 
 

Have an excellent weekend. 
 

Regards, 
Hamish. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Congratulations to 
Maggie and Indie for 
being selected into 
the Year 8 CHB 
Sports Academy. 

 
 

 

Tikokino 100% 
- Today, Tomorrow, Together 

Week  7  Term 2.  
  June 
 April ,  2018 

Phone: 06 8565 833 
office@tikokino.school.nz 
Principal: Hamish Natusch  
 
Term 1, Week 8    17th – 21st  March 2025 
 
 
Week 4, Term 4  30th Oct – 3rd Nov 2023   



2025 Important Dates for Your Calendar 
 

28th Mar: Teacher Only Day – School Closed 
30th Mar: Peak Trail Blazer – Te Mata Peak 
7th Apr: BOT Meeting @ 7.00pm 
11th Apr: End of Term 1 
28th Apr: Term 2 Begins 
 

 

It is a National requirement that you let 
us know if your child is unwell or away 
from school for any reason. Please phone 

027 2083358 or use the link on our website. 
NOT ON THE BUS TODAY? Please let 
Hamish know if your child/ren are not on 
the bus and he will let Hayley know. 
20km speed limit past a stationary school bus. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

If you would like to advertise in our newsletter, please email the school: 
office@tikokino.school.nz 

 

https://www.facebook.com/TikoSchool1866/ 
 

 

Springhill BBQ Night - Friday 21st March 
All BBQ night's are BYO 

Start at 5.30 pm 
 
 

For Sale: Heading Pups. Ready late        
March. Phone Hoppy 027 763 9977. 

 
 
 

 
** Full details on the School Facebook Page!** 

 

 
Sunday 30 March 2025 

https://www.peaktrailblazer.co.nz/event-info 
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